[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf]
pcta Newsletter





Page 2





Association News





The Association will be purchasing large industrial style garbage cans to place throughout the common areas.  Please help by picking up any trash and depositing it these cans.





The Association is currently having a Reserve Study performed on the association.  According to State law, PROPERTY OWENERS’ ASSOCIATION ACT association must have a reserve study performed once every five years. Design Management Associates, Inc. will be inspecting the roofing, siding, concrete, asphalt, fencing, signs, lighting and other common elements.  They will write the Reserve Study based on their inspection of the property and on input from the Board of Directors.  All owners will be given a copy after it is completed and upon request.  This Reserve Study is also included in all Disclosure Packages for potential purchasers to view.  Any questions about this Reserve Study can be directed to Robert Small at the ACS West office.











Neighborhood Watch Corner


The Chesterfield County Police Department will be increasing their curfew violation patrols.  The curfew law in Chesterfield County states:


It shall be unlawful for any child under the age of 18 years to be upon the streets or in other public places in the county between 11:00 pm and daylight of the following day unless accompanied by a parent, guardian or some adult person lawfully in charge of such child.


This section shall not be construed to prohibit children under 18 years of age from discharging their employment duties or attending religious, school or civic organizational functions unaccompanied by a parent, guardian or other adult person.


Part of this initiative is designed for citizens to report juveniles that are violating this ordinance by calling the non-emergency number 748-1251.  A large number of the juvenile arrests and criminal activity occur between the hours of 11 pm and daylight the next day.





During inspections, which occur monthly, many violations were noted and letters were sent to those in violation.  We are glad to say that most of these that received letters complied promptly.  Thanks and keep up the good work





For window screen replacement:


CLOVER GLASS SHOP, INC.


6823 Hull Street Road


Richmond, VA  23224-2533


(804) 276-8698


� HYPERLINK "http://www.cloverglass.com" ��www.cloverglass.com�














CLASSIFIEDS:





CHARLEY’S HOME IMPROVEMENT


It’s better to Do The Job Right the First Time


Charles T. Blaine


Owner/Manager


8110 Provincetown  Drive    (804) 560-1607


Richmond, VA  23235    cell (804) 467-2197


ISquanto1@hotmail.com








CLASSIFIEDS:





Classified advertisements are free to residents of Providence Court.  If you have goods or services to sell and would like to place a classified ad in our newsletter, please drop off your ad at 7960 Clovertree Court.











Halloween is on a Tuesday night this year, please be prepared for trick or treaters.  We request that you turn on your exterior light for the children’s safety.  We also encourage you to get out and meet your neighbors that night.  The association encourages seasonal decorations.  If you do put up decoration please have them taken down within a week of the holiday.  If you put out a pumpkin for the evening of Halloween, then please place in in your garbage the next day.  Thanks for participating and have a safe holiday!








